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Getting to School Safely 

The safety of our pupils, staff and families is of the upmost importance. 

After talking to parents and children, the environment before and after 

school is something that needs improving.  There are many cars parked on 

double yellow lines and across driveways. This is causing problems for 

people crossing the road and in some instances it is putting our children at 

risk.  We want to make change so this part of the school day is as enjoyable 

as the six and a half hours in school.  To help us, please can you fill in this 

questionnaire. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/

MalmesburyParkPrimarySchoolParentandGuardianTravelSurvey2025  

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Superstars of the Week 

 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 24th February: School closed for an inset day 

Thursday 6th March:  World Book Day 

Monday 10th (year 2,4,6) and Tuesday 11th (year 1,3,5) March 3.15pm until 4.00pm:  

Open afternoon for parents to look at children’s work in class. 

Monday 24th March: Nursery Stay and play session  

Wednesday 21st May at 2pm: Nursery Sports Afternoon 

Friday 27th June: Nursery closed because we are having a beach day! 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 
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